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ADVERTISEMENT 
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

TOWN OF CASCO, MAINE 
PROJECT: EDWARDS ROAD CULVERT REPLACEMENT (WIN 28820.05) 

 
Proposals must be received no later than 2:00 PM, Thursday, March 6, 2025, at which time they will 
be publicly opened on a Microsoft Teams teleconference. Proposals will be accepted electronically only 
with the name of the Bidder and Project Name in the subject of the email. Please provide proposals as 
attachments or links via email to Wiley Hollen (whollen@gorrillpalmer.com).  
 
PROJECT NAME:  
Edwards Road Culvert Replacement (Work Identification Number [WIN] 28820.05) 
 
LOCATION:  
Edwards Road adjacent to Davis Brook Road 
 
OUTLINE OF WORK:  
The project includes the following:  

• Remove and dispose of existing twin HDPE culverts (48” and 24” in diameter) 
conveying Edwards Brook under Edwards Road.  

• Install new 12’ (span) x 9’ (rise) x 51’ (length) concrete box culvert.  
o The Town has already purchased the specified concrete box culvert; 

Contractor responsible for unloading the culvert at the project site and 
installation. 

• Re-grade embankments and install new gabion walls at each end of the culvert.  
• Remove and replace approximately 360 linear feet of guardrail.  
• Roadway restoration associated with culvert replacement.  

 
This work is subject to a United States Army Corps of Engineers Self-Verification Notification (SVN) 
Permit. The in-stream work must be completed between July 15 and September 30, 2025. See Appendix 
A for information related to the SVN permit.  

This work is also subject to State of Maine grant funding from the MaineDOT’s Municipal Stream Crossing 
Program. The Grant Agreement is included in the bid documents in Appendix B.  

The basis of award shall be the responsive bidder whose bid, complying with conditions and requirements 
provided in this notice and bid form, is the lowest total bid as identified on the Basis of Award form. 

Bid is subject to Town Meeting approval in June 2025. If approved, funds will be appropriated for a 
project start date of July 1, 2025. 

The Town reserves the right to reject any or all bids, to waive any technical or legal deficiencies, and to 
accept any bid that it may deem to be in the best interest of the Town. 

The specifications, proposal forms, and proposal books may be obtained at 300 Southborough Drive, Suite 
200, South Portland, ME 04106, Phone (207) 772-2515, or e-mail whollen@gorrillpalmer.com. Bid 
Documents will be available by email at no cost or physical copies may be purchased for $25. Each 
prospective bidder is required to register, either by requesting electronic bid documents or by purchasing 
a hard copy of the bid documents. Registration is necessary so the Town can send out addenda, if required. 
Bids from vendors not registered with the Purchasing Office may be rejected. 
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PRE-BID CONFERENCE: A mandatory pre-bid meeting will be held at 2:00 PM on Tuesday, 
February 18, 2025, at a Microsoft Teams teleconference event. To receive a Teams link for the 
pre-bid meeting, all bidders must register with Gorrill Palmer (email Wiley Hollen at 
whollen@gorrillpalmer.com).  
 
TOWN OF CASCO, MAINE 
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